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CommenterWords 

As a native and current resident of N.H. and a conservationist I am very strongly opposed to the Northern Pass  

project. The unsightly towers, the scaring of our land and roads, the impacts on our downtowns businesses to  

the total benefit of someone beyond our state borders is unacceptable. Residents/taxpayers should have first say  

over these impacts to our state, not a blindly approved permit by people in Washington, D.C. or any other state.  

I think residents have made it clear over many months, we DO NOT WANT THIS PROJECT. 

  

 


